
Dear Members,

Our new Practice Facility has been renovated, redesigned, and sodded with Bermuda
Celebration Turfgrass. The new chipping green has been built. A new soil profile and irrigation
system has been installed. Utilizing our new Toro 648S Aerifier, we harvested our own Tifdwarf
plugs from our recent greens aerification to “sprig” the new chipping green. To help ensure rapid
growth please refrain from walking on and/or hitting golf balls onto this delicate area until it is
open for full use. We greatly appreciate your patience and will open the new Practice Facility
when conditions meet expectations.

Sincerely,
Jeff Heward, Golf Course Superintendent


